10th Septemberys 2

Mr O.Honiball,
West End,

gtellenbosch.

Dear Sir, - RN .

We are sorry to trouble you once againg but after geeing the
glide,~vhich certainly showed up to advantage- we reallsed that it would
perhaps be movre effective if the words " A Universily essesseceslearnin
be omfiitted,

Apart from this alterationywe should like to remind you of
the inelusion of "The 15th of every month" , "die 16de van eclke maand"y
above the space reserved for the headline of the leading article,

Thenking you in anticipation,
Yours faithfully,

BUSINESS MANAGER,



